
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Harvest Lunch will be held straight after the morning service on Sunday 5th 

October, and you are all warmly invited.  

The lunch will cost £5 per adult and £1.50 per child (payable on the day). 

 If you wish to join, please can you sign the list in the foyer, let a steward know   

OR email the office giving the following details: 

 

 

 

 

 
Please sign up by Sunday 28th September to let us know  

if you are able to join us. 
                                                       

 

 

                                  

 
 
 

HARVEST LUNCH 

Sunday 5th October 

✓ Name 
✓ Number of adults/children 
✓ Whether you would like ham or cheese 
✓ Any allergies 

                          


